
Registered Student Participants,

On Thursday, January 31, 2018, at 7:00 am, we will 
depart from Baton Rouge via private coach bus service 
to the LSU Health Medical School New Orleans 
campus. You MUST ride the bus to and from the 
program in order to participate in all of the day’s 
activities. There will be no exceptions to this 
requirement. We will be boarding the bus at 6:30 am 
at the Mall of Louisiana parking lot, the front lot near 
Macy’s that faces Bluebonnet Drive. Mall management 
has approved these arrangements and will ask security 
to watch over these vehicles. Please remember that 
they are not responsible for your automobiles, so be 
sure to not leave any valuables in your car. Please do 
not be late, or you will miss the bus. We plan to return 
to the mall parking lot by 5:30pm depending on 
traffic. All students are required to stay for the entire 
program – no exceptions.
Central Louisiana AHEC has covered the following 
expenses for you: transportation to and from LSU 
Health New Orleans from Baton Rouge, lunch, and 
other expenses associated with the program. Students 
are responsible for arranging transportation to Baton 
Rouge on January 31st to catch the bus departing to 
New Orleans as well as transportation home. Students 
are also responsible for purchasing any souvenirs, 
additional snacks or incidentals. A short-sleeved t-shirt 
will be given to you that morning. Please wear khakis 
or slacks, no jeans.

Email or call if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Babette Bourgeois
Health Careers Coordinator
Central Louisiana AHEC
7525 Picardy Avenue, Suite 204
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70808
Office: (225)757-9845
Fax: (225)757-9097

A Day with the 
doctors program

Laura Blackwell, LPC
School Counselor

Maurepas High School
(225) 698-6111


